News from your PCC
6th May 2021

· Sarah Finley has started as our Benefice Administrator.
· We welcome the Bishop of Lynn, the Ven Dr Jane Steen and her husband to Dereham where they are to live.
The post-holders in this new PCC are as follows:
Vice Chair: Sheila Hanmer
Treasurer: Robert Lake
Secretary: Dinah Reed
Electoral Roll Officer: Geoff Hearn
Safeguarding Officer: Sonja May

· A service for the Commissioning of the PCC and the admission of our two Wardens was arranged for Sunday 6th June.
· The Rector is very keen to proceed with plans for the re-ordering of the interior of our Church. In order to do this, approval has to be sought from the DAC and Paul has prepared a Statement of Significance ie a detailed account of our Church, outlining the specific changes that have been made to the building over time. It is hoped that our plans for St Nicholas can be shared with the town sometime in the Autumn.
· Our Fund-Raising Committee are busy. A Friday Fayre is held weekly in the Church porch and raised £60 in the first week. Plans are afoot for a celebration of St Withburga on 9th, 10th and 11th July. On 11th July there will be a non-eucharistic celebratory service.


